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NEW Gate to Area C at Kapellskär Port 

 

Automated access control to Port of Kapellskär, November 2021 

 

The Port of Kapellskär will introduce a new, automated access gate to the port area 

starting November 1, 2021. 

The gate to area C will automatically read your vehicle registration 

number plate and give you access if you have a valid reservation with correct 

registration number at Finnlines. 

You are granted access max 7 hours prior to your departure.  This 

means that, e.g., you will not be able to come to port in the evening to wait for your 

departure the next morning. 

In case of problems you can also manually insert registration or booking number to 

the system in order to access the port. 

The actual check in for Finnlink will be done once inside the port area in the usual 

manner in the usual location. 

 

For more information or assistance, please contact your Finnlines Customer Service 

or Sales representative. 
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Finnlink in area C 
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